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Electronic security seal with 100 event memory and inf-
rared (IrDA) download.
The Unisto Manta is a cost-effective security solution that 
will enhance and simplify security procedures, indicating 
tampering and deterring collusion.
Generating a unique time- and date- stamped seal number 
each time the vehicle is closed, the Manta registers and 
records all sealing and opening events. By creating an au-
dit trail the Manta can provide evidence in the event of a 
security breach.
Simple to fit and operate, the self-powered Manta  seal is 
built to withstand all weather conditions and will provide 
years of trouble-free operation.

Features and Benefits

Generates a random 4 digit seal number

Illuminated LED display with good visibility in poor light 
conditions

100 event memory: Verification of seal number, time and 
date of sealing and opening, instant memory access to the 
built-in audit trail enabling easy analysis of security viola-
tions or on time delivery

Infrared downloading capability to any IrDA compatible 
device

Self-powered, durable, rugged design for permanent instal-
lation. Manta is tested to IP69K to withstand high pressure 
cleaning and typical operating conditions worldwide, to en-
sure long life.
(IP69K test specification supplied on request)

Easy to operate, minimum staff training required

500 mm plastic coated cable hasp as standard 

Flash memory for future upgrades

Options

Remote Sensor version allows multiple access points to be 
sealed using a single Unisto Manta

How to use 
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Complete Kit
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